
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRITWELL CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Fritwell School has a School Uniform Policy and all pupils attending the school are expected to wear our school uniform. 
School uniform is important as it plays a valuable role in contributing to the ethos of a school and setting an appropriate 

tone. It instils pride, supports positive behaviour and discipline, ensures pupils of all races and backgrounds feel welcome, 
protects children from social pressures to dress in a particular way, nurtures cohesion, and promotes good relations 

between different groups of pupils. Our school uniform policy is as follows: 

Boys Girls 
Light grey trousers 

Navy Fritwell school sweatshirt with school logo  

White shirt or white polo shirt with school logo 

Sensible black school shoes (no trainers or boots) 

Plain grey, white or black socks (not patterned) 

Optional Summer Wear 

Light grey shorts 

White school polo shirt with school logo or plain white polo 
shirt 

Grey, white or black socks 

Sensible black school shoes (no trainers) 

Light grey skirt or trousers 

Navy Fritwell school sweatshirt with school logo  

Navy Fritwell school cardigan with school logo  

White polo shirt with school logo or a white blouse or 
plain white polo shirt. 

Sensible black school shoes (no trainers)  

Plain navy or white socks or navy or grey tights (not 
patterned) 

Optional Summer Wear  

blue gingham dress 

White school polo shirt with school logo or white short 
sleeved blouse 

White socks 
PE - Navy sports shorts and navy T-shirts with school logo (no team logos) with trainers in a separate bag. 

Navy tracksuits may be worn in cold weather 

HAIR - Any hair which is long enough to be tied back must be tied back with scrunchies and hairbands, clips in school colours 
i.e. navy, grey or white.  No large party hairbands 

JEWELLERY - No nail varnish is permitted.  No jewellery except for watches and small stud earrings which must be removed or 
covered for PE. Students are responsible for these items. 

Pupils are responsible for looking after these. 
 

Please contact the school if you need financial support to ensure that your child is wearing the correct school uniform.  

If you need access to second-hand uniform please contact FoFs. Thank you. 

 

  

Fritwell C of E Primary School 
East Street, 
Fritwell,  
Oxfordshire 
OX27 7PX 
Telephone: 01869 345283 

Email: Office.3065@fritwell.oxon.sck.uk  

  “Growing and learning together with God.” 

  

Executive Headteacher: 

Mr Jon Jeffries 
 


